Pilon, Janet

Subject: FW: RE:

From: Mrs. S. Bonnallie

Sent: November 23, 2020 6:37 PM

To: Office of the Mayor < mayor@hamilton.ca >

Subject: Tents in front of city hall

Dear Mayor

When did the front of City Hall become a campground??? We can now set up campsites???? So disgusted with these people wanting to defund the police. Also are there not rules on how many people can gather in one spot??? Why are they allowed to do this when there ARE restrictions? I am so sick of people thumbing their noses at the rules for Covid as people are dying around us! Please stop the "camping" in front of City Hall and fine each and every person over the restricted number allowed at outdoor gatherings! .. these people are NOT exempt from the rules.

One disgusted Hamiltonian

Mrs. S. Bonnallie